
 

Catholic Academy’s Weekly Newsletter 

Adventure Awaits 

June 4, 2025 

 

 

 

Thurs.  6/5 

Final Assessments Gr. 

3-8 

Happy Birthday Miss 

Jen! 

Walkathon pledges 

due! 

Pre-K 4 Pancakes 

with Pops 

Fri.  6/6 

Final Assessments end 

Pay $2 to dress 

down. Proceeds go to 

the Special Olympics.  

 

Sat. 6/7 

Happy Birthday Miss 

Dimpy! 

Mon. 6/9 

Walk-a-thon 

Polar Spray 1:30pm  

 

 

Tues. 6/10 

Scholarships & Snacks 

9:30am 

 

Wed. 6/11 

End of the Year 

Programs & Last Days 

8:30am - Pre-K 3 

10:30am - Pre-K 4 

12:30pm - Kindergarten 

8th Grade Last Day 

Vocation Contest 

Winner Awards 

Ceremony  

 

 

SCHOOL NEWS: 

Congratulations to our Vocation Awareness Contest Winners: 

★​ Gr. 4 - 1st Place - Cadence Hilson 

★​ Gr. 5 - Honorable Mention - Charlotte Raepple 

★​ Gr. 8 - Honorable Mention - Lovella Douglas  

 

The 2025-2026 school year Tentative calendar is enclosed in today’s folder.  

 

Friendly Reminder: Please be cautious and do not speed through the parking lot. 

There are children and adults walking and crossing at all times.  

 

Scholarships & Snacks Program - This is our 2nd year hosting this event! It will 

be on Tuesday, June 10th at 9:30am. Invites will be enclosed in your child’s folder 

today if your child is receiving a scholarship. This program will allow the students 

to meet and spend time with their donors and make it more personable. It will also 

allow more focus to be on the academic awards for the last day of school.  

 



Uniform Exchange - Has your child outgrown his/her Catholic Academy uniform? 

If so, please donate them to the school. There is a mini-exchange store inside the 

front office for any family that may be interested to “shop”. Just call ahead to the 

main office.  

 

Registration: If your child is not yet registered, please do not leave for summer 

break without registering! It is very important for us to have updated information 

for ordering textbooks, etc. Phone calls and emails will be going home again! 

 

Yearbooks have been blessed and have been given to those students who have 

ordered. There are a limited number left. Please contact the office only to 

purchase one.  

 

SPORTS & CLUB UPDATES: 

★​ Thank you to Mr. D, our Athletic Director, teachers, coaches, and volunteers 

who made our Sports season such a success this year! Everyone enjoyed the 

Sports Brunch and fun was had by all. Thank you to those parents who 

stepped up to help and serve.  

★​ Be sure to return your Soccer Intent to Play so we can contact you for a 

few practices over summer.  

★​ SEVERAL Basketball jerseys have not been returned, please turn those in by 

Friday. If Cheer uniforms have not been returned, those are due Friday as 

well.  

 

FSA UPDATES: 

➔​ Our Welcome Back Picnic will be Thursday, August 28th. The flyer will be 

attached in today’s email.  

➔​ SAVE THE DATE: Join us Thursday, July 24th at 6:30 for a CANF Night at 

Sal Maglie Stadium! The NF Americans will be playing Power City. Some of 

our students will be singing “God Bless America” and “Take me out to the Ball 

Game”. More info, including how to purchase tickets, will be sent as soon as 

we get it.  

 

FUNDRAISING UPDATES: 

➔​ Polar Spray - Smencil sales continue for $2. They are for sale outside the 

main office each morning. We will also have a $2 dress down on Friday with 

all proceeds going towards WNY Special Olympics.  



➔​ Our Walkathon is almost here! Reminders are enclosed today if you have not 

yet turned in your permission slip (cannot walk without it) and/or your pledge 

of at least $5 to cover the cost of DeDee’s ice cream (due tomorrow).  

◆​ Thank you in advance to Mr. D and Ms. Richards and to everyone that 

has helped plan and make this event such a success! We will update on 

the money raised and what was purchased in September! 

 

SUMMER HAPPENINGS: 

★​ CANF’s 1st Summer Camp will run from July 14-18 from 8:30–2:30. 

Students will be broken into groups and explore many topics such as cooking, 

arts & crafts, plants & gardening, sports, creative writing & hands on 

Science, board games and more.  There is still time to sign up! 

★​ LAST Call for Summer Tutoring! Please send back your forms or call the 

school office. We encourage you to sign your child up if the current teacher 

has recommended it! 

➢​ Miss MacKenzie - Gr. K-2 

➢​ Mrs. Woods - Gr. 3-5 

➢​ Mrs. Bieniek (ELA) & Mr. D (Math) - Middle School  

★​ Vacation Bible School with Sister Joanne - July 28- Aug. 1 

★​ Assemblyman Morinello’s Summer Reading Challenge is out! It strives to 

help encourage good reading habits and continuing learning in the summer. 

This year’s theme is “Color Our World”.  See the link attached to today’s 

email to register. Our school has won a pizza party each year that the 

challenge has been offered. Last year we had 20 participants and we would 

like to beat that number this year with a goal of 30!  

○​ Registration is now live: https://forms.gle/nWiX6ojXMd2WxHnv5  

★​ SAVE THE DATE: Monday, August 18 will be the 5th Annual Ralph R. 

Meranto Memorial Golf Classic at Frontier Country Club. More information is 

located on our school’s website! A flyer is attached to the email as well.  

 

https://forms.gle/nWiX6ojXMd2WxHnv5

